MINUTES: 
Minutes of the OASIS/ebXML Registry TC Subcommittee on Core Components Review
Conference Call Meeting, Friday, March 22, 2002, 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. Eastern Time

Attendees:
Kathryn Breininger, Boeing
 Joe Chiusano, LMI

Guest:

David Webber

1.
There were no questions related to last meeting’s minutes

2.
Kathryn agreed to be minute taker for this call.

3.
News from the eBTWG front: There was no new news to report.

4.
Functional points mapping:  We began reviewing the metadata portion of the functional points mapping, starting with the Basic Business Information Entities (BBIE) on page 79 of the CC spec (functional point 58).  We determined that there may be a minimal description for BBIEs as extrinisic objects.  The Object Class and Property Term may fit in the existing RIM structure.  We also talked about using associations to identify the class and then the associated property terms.

We identified an issue with the Stored Aggregate Business Information Entities.  There is a need to delineate between what the Registry will do and what the vendor tool will do.  We felt in the case of an Assembly Service, this would be a vendor tool function.  We need more detail on this issue, and will look to the core component groups to work out the delineation, and then look at the Registry again.  Joe is compiling a list of questions for the core component groups, and we will be asking Lisa as the Liaison to work with them in getting the questions answered.

David emphasized that the model will be changing.  He reinforced our earlier discussion regarding using slots to handle the core components metadata until the requirements get sorted out.

We discussed the query functions and the returned lists.  Generally, there is a preference that the list of items returned be ranked in some fashion.  We noted that this could be a possible Version 3 enhancement to consider.  We discussed the requirement to register re-use, and what this means.  We determined that associations could be used to determine where a specific core component is used, and a pull mechanism (or query) could be used to retrieve this information.    

5.
There were no other items.  We appreciated David’s participation and answers to our questions.

6.
Our next call is scheduled for Wednesday April 3rd.  Joe will send out confirmation of the next meeting time and calling information.

Kathryn Breininger

